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The CCDC strives to ensure that the standard forms and guides it publishes reflect 
norms and practices currently employed within the Canadian construction industry.  It 
also seeks to maintain a philosophy and approach which serves and protects the 
interests of not only the contracting parties but also all those involved in the construction 
contracting process.  In order to achieve these goals, periodic reviews of standard 
documents are essential, as well as timely and necessary revisions where changing 
industry practices, court decisions or other pertinent developments so dictate.  The 
Committee recognizes, however, that a standard form cannot be the subject of constant 
and frequent revision.  The publication of a revised version of an existing CCDC form 
cannot be the subject of constant and frequent revision.  The publication of a revised 
version of an existing CCDC form or a new document to replace an older edition is 
therefore an important and serious step as it renders previous editions obsolete. 
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